Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information:

· How many traffic wardens were operational in your borough between January 1st 2020 and July 31st 2020?
An average of 47 (Monthly breakdown below).

Jan – 47

Feb – 47

Mar – 45

Apr – 45

May – 45

June – 48

July – 52

(Please note due to covid -19 only 10 CEO’s were on operational duty from 25th March through to April and May which was on a rota basis.

· What was their combined payroll cost?
£670,824.07 

· How many parking tickets were issued in that time period?
21,317 (of which 5,254 were warnings)

· How much was collected in fines in that time period?
£378,180 - Please note, very few PCN’s were issued throughout April May and June.  The majority issued during these 3 months were warnings.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
